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1100 37th Street  •  Evans, CO 80620  •   (970) 475-2240

August 4, 2025
Cancellation of Public Solicitation: RFP#FY25-012 ADA Transition Plan Update
The City of Evans hereby announces the cancellation of RFP#FY25-012 ADA Transition Plan Update, originally issued on July 15, 2025, for the analysis of the City’s current ADA compliance and to develop a transition plan for remediation of any identified issues. 
After reviewing the questions that were submitted by vendors, the City has determined that it is unable to collect the required data before the end of the solicitation. Once all of the requested data has been gathered and added to the City’s GIS public portal, the City will repost this solicitation so that interested consultants have enough time to incorporate all of the data into their proposal. While no definitive timeline has been determined, internal staff estimate that it will take roughly 4 weeks to gather all the requested data.
We appreciate the interest and effort from all participants who attended the pre-proposal meeting and submitted questions. 
For questions or further information, please contact Andy Vowell, Procurement and Contract Specialist, at avowell@evanscolorado.gov.  
Thank you for your understanding. 

Andy Vowell
Procurement and Contract Specialist, MPM
City of Evans
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